Türkiye Sosyalist İşçi Partisi

SOCIALIST WORKERS' PARTY OF TURKEY

To the Central Committee of the Communist Party of the Soviet Union

28.01.1981

Dear Comrades:

We would like to express our deep grief for the loss of Comrade Michail Suslov, the eminent son of the Soviet people and the international Proletariat.

There is no doubt that the distinguished memory of Comrade Suslov who had devoted his entire life to high ideals of marxism-leninism and the proletarian internationalism will always live in the world communist movement, in the total struggle of peoples for peace, democracy, national independence and socialism throughout the world.

We convey our most sincere feelings of consolations to the CPSU and the whole Soviet people.

Greetings to the 61 years of ardent communist struggle of Comrade Suslov, a great fighter for peace and socialism.

Greetings to the Great Lenin's Party, CPSU.

Central Committee
Ahmet Kaçmaz
Chairman

